From: James A Haggarty < J. Haggarty@troymi.gov>

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2025 10:46 AM

To: Brian Goul <GoulB@troymi.gov>

Subject: FW: Rental of Room 304 on 2-6-25 from 6:30 to 8:30

From: Daniel Boynton <>

Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 9:41 AM

To: Recreation - Banquet Room Rentals banquets@troymi.gov

Subject: Rental of Room 304 on 2-6-25 from 6:30 to 8:30

CAUTION: This email did not originate from within the City of Troy. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

James.

I rented the referenced room for the Suburban Lacrosse League scheduling meeting, which we held last night. We have teams from Walled Lake and Novi on the west to Anchor Bay on the east, and Flint on the north and Detroit on the south, and many communities in between in our league. I received many complements on the room and the entire building from many of the coaches in attendance last night. Congratulations on the great work you and your team do.

Dan Boynton